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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

BALDWIN COUNTY, AL, March 30, 2021 - The new Linholm Road bridge over Eightmile Creek is 

open to traffic. This concrete bridge culvert replaced a posted single lane timber bridge open since 1952. 

Completed on January 20, 2021, the new bridge culvert and associated roadway improvements now 

allow two lane traffic along Linholm Road from CR 64 to CR 87. The previous bridge was rated in poor 

condition. (Photos of this project are attached to email) 

Baldwin County has had 70 Road projects since October 1, 2019. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

### 










	Linholm Road Bridge Completion Press Release 3.30.2021
	Before (1)
	After (1)
	Linholm - New Bridge - Overhead View (2)
	Linholm - New Bridge - Overhead View

